
Members, Ensure the Accuracy of Your Information in the 2012 PBA Lawyers 
Directory; Sept. 16 Deadline 
 
The editors of the Pennsylvania Bar Association Lawyers Directory & Product Guide are 
requesting assistance from all PBA members to ensure the accuracy of information 
included in the 2012 edition, which will be available in mid-January. 
 
Have you changed your law firm designation, address, phone and/or fax numbers? 
The PBA Lawyers Directory & Product Guide lists members’ names, office addresses, 
law firm names, phone numbers and fax numbers. This information will be taken from 
the PBA’s database on Sept. 16, 2011. If you have moved since January 2011 or if you 
are planning to move your office and you know your new address and phone and fax 
numbers, you have until Sept. 16, 2011, to report the change to the PBA. If you do not 
report the change, your former information will appear in the 2012 edition of the 
directory. You can change your record by calling Jodi Wilbert at 1-800-932-0311, Ext. 
2238, or via e-mail to Jodi.wilbert@pabar.org. 
 
Do you have a home office? 
In an effort to respect the privacy of all members, the PBA directory does not list 
members at their home addresses unless they have indicated that their office and home 
addresses are the same. If you work at home but have not designated your home address 
as your office address for official mail, you should have received a card from the PBA 
asking you to verify that your home and office address are the same and that it is 
acceptable for the PBA to publish your address in the directory. 
 
Don’t want to be listed in the directory? 
If you do not wish to be listed in the directory, please send your request in writing to 
Marcy C. Mallory, PBA Communications Director, P.O. Box 186, Harrisburg, PA 17108- 
0186 or via e-mail to marcy.mallory@pabar.org. Phone requests will not be honored in 
order to ensure the authenticity of the requests. 


